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August 6, 1975

Mr. Harold Weisberg
Route 8
Frederick, Md. 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

In reply to your letter of August 2, 1975, I can only
assure you that a review of our file discloses that we do
not have copies of the documents you requested.

As you know the documents were included in those

documents which were transferred to Mrs. Lincoln at the
National Archives on April 26, 1965. '

Very truly yours ;

Thomas J, Kelley
Assistant Director



